
 

 
  

The Town of Buckland is updating its Hazard 

Mitigation Plan and invites Town officials, 

stakeholders, and the community to learn about 

Buckland’s top priority actions to address natural 

hazards and the impacts of a changing climate. 

 

WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 
 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 

5:30 – 6:30 p.m.  

Find the meeting agenda, link to the meeting, and draft plan on 

the Town website at https://www.town.buckland.ma.us/  

 

Contact Buckland Town Administrator Heather Butler for more information: 

 (413) 625-6330 Ext. 5 | twnadmin@town.buckland.ma.us 

 

TOWN OF BUCKLAND 

HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC FORUM  
 


